
  

                     MONTHLY RESEARCH  SEMINAR  
 

 

Topic of the month: 

From working remote to post-pandemic working conditions  

 
30 July 2021 

13.00 – 14.30 
Meeting place (blue tent) between the MARUM I and II buildings 

 

The past 1.5 years have been a challenge, both in terms of working conditions and mentally. 
We all had to re-organise our work places and develop new strategies. Many PhD students 
started their new position during the lockdown and haven’t had the chance to experiences 
“normal” (pre-pandemic) work life. 

As we are slowly returning to our offices and labs or starting to work there for the first time, 
we may experiences new challenges or realise that we see some things in a different light. 

In this seminar, we want to exchange our experiences, discuss strategies and develop ideas. 
Is there something that your employer or your graduate school could do to support you with 
the transition process? 

 

 

   


